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Comments: I am opposed to the gold drilling/exploration project proposed in the Spearfish area and Spearfish

Canyon.  

 

The Forest service should do a full environmental impact statement on this project.

 

This project will heavily impact our wildlife, their habitats, water quality, recreation, trails, grazing cattle, peace

and quiet of the area, a National Historic Byway and so many other parts of our community and forest.


